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Stocksbridge Nursery Infant School 
Pot House Lane, Stocksbridge, Sheffield, S36 1EJ 

Tel:   0114 2883109 

Fax:  01142830204 

E-mail: enquiries@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: https://www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/   

Transition has gone really well for everyone. 

What is happening in school next week? 

 Miss Tonks is teaching Class 5 on Monday (4th) and Friday (8th). 

 Mrs. Townsend is available to meet with any new reception parents at 

9.00am.  She’s available at 11.00am to show around any parents 

considering sending their child to our school.  

 Children who are joining Reception in September from settings other 

than our Nursery are invited to come and stay for dinner anytime this 

week.  We will organize for our Nursery children to have their lunch in 

the hall – no need for parents to come along.  

 Dance Club on Monday until 4.00pm.  

 Induction evening for children joining our Nursery in September is on 

Monday 4th July at 6.00pm. 

 Mrs. Taylor is teaching Class 8 on Tuesday July 5th. 

 Some of our children are attending an athletics festival at Stocksbridge High School until 4.30pm on 

Tuesday.  

 Miss S Rogers is teaching Class 2 on Wednesday 6th July.  

 Mrs. Taylor is teaching Nursery on Wednesday.  

 Our Y2 children have drumming lessons on Wednesday afternoon.  

 Quidditch Club on Wednesday and Friday until 4.00pm. 

 Class 3 parents are invited to open afternoon on Wednesday 6th July 3.00-4.00pm.  (Mr Barker isn’t in 

school on Thursday) 

 Mrs. Greenwood is teaching Class 3 on Thursday 7th July.  

 Chris Standley is in school on Thursday playing board games with the children.  

 Parents of children in Nursery to Y2 (not Class 3) are invited to an open afternoon on Thursday 7th July to 

look at your child’s work, to look at the classroom and to speak with your child’s teacher informally if you 

wish.  If you would like to speak to your child’s teacher at greater length following the receipt of their report, 

please just make an appointment with your child’s teacher at a time to suit you both.  

 Class 5 have Forest school on Friday 8th July. Miss Tonks is teaching the class.  

 Mrs. Greenwood is teaching Class 7 on Friday.  

 We are having an Inclusive Sports Day in school on Friday 8th July.  Links (our sports partners) are running 

this for us.  

  

Attendance 

Class 1:  98% 

Class 2:  90% 

Class 3:  % 

Orchard: 58% 

Class 5:  % 

Class 6:  91% 

Class 7:  92% 

Class 8:  90% 

Well done 
Class 1 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Our target 
attendance 

is 96% 

This 
week’s 

attendance 
is 

86.5% 
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Tweak of the Week: Keep calm, carry on and let’s get to the end of term with our hearing and our 

sanity intact!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Nursery News 

Lots of us have enjoyed spending time in our new classes this week and getting to know our new teachers. 
We have been learning about the sea and what it is like at the seaside.  We thought of some brilliant words 

to describe the huge waves and have practiced writing our names in the sand.  

Star of the Week 

Billie Brown - what a happy little lady who is becoming more and more confident. She is starting to listen 

much more closely, answer questions and can follow instructions.  Fantastic Billie. 

Mrs Townsend’s Pupil of the Week 

Holly Gillott Holly’s confidence has grown this year and it’s just so lovely when she comes over for a 
chat – or a quick hug.  She’s a little girl who keeps every rule, every day.  I have never, in all the time she 

has been with us, had to remind her about rules, behaviour, manners…..anything really.  She is a 
wonderful young lady to have in school.  

Looking ahead to the w.b. Monday 11th July 

 Our assembly theme this week will be self-control. 

 Dance club on Monday 11th July, 3.00-4.00pm. 

 Our Year Two children have drumming on Monday and Wednesday this week (catch up from 

missing a lesson during transition week).  

 Miss S Rogers is teaching Class 1 on Tuesday. 

 Mrs. Taylor is teaching Class 7 on Tuesday.  

 Golden Star assembly for nominated children in Classes 1,2,3 & 5 on Tuesday 12th, 9.00-9.30am.  

Parents will receive an invite via email.  

 Our children in The Orchard are off on their school trip on Tuesday.  

 Parents of children in next year’s Class 2,3,4,5,6,7, 8 (The Nest) and 9 (The Orchard) are invited 

to come into school to meet your child’s new teacher in their new classroom between 3.15 & 

4.15pm on Tuesday 12th July. Miss Johnson will be available on Wednesday 13th July, in Class 1, 

between 3.15 and 4.15pm if you would like to meet her.  

 Our KS1 children are off to a cricket festival on Wednesday at Stocksbridge Cricket Club. They will 

leave school about 9.30am, have a picnic lunch and be back in school for about 1.30pm.  

 Quidditch Club on Wednesday and Friday (13th & 15th of July) from 3.00-4.00pm. 

 Mrs. Taylor is teaching Nursery on Wednesday 13th July. 

 Golden Star assembly for nominated children in Nursery, The Orchard and Classes 6, 7 & 8 on 

Thursday 14th June, 9.15am – 9.40am.  Parents will receive an invite via email.  

 Chris Standley is in school on Thursday to play board games.   

 Mrs. Townsend is available to meet with any of our new Nursery parents (on Thursday 11.00-

12.00am) if they want to chat something over, have another look around school or just get to know 

us and the place a little more. 

 Miss Tonks is teaching Class 5 on Friday 15th. 

 Vinnie the ice cream man is coming on Friday 15th July to serve everyone with an ice cream.  He’ll 

be back the following week so our ‘beginning of the week’ Nursery children enjoy the treat too. 
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Week 3 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Dish of the 
day 1 

Veggie mince 
pasta Bolognese 

Traditional 
sausage & mash 

with gravy 

Roast chicken 
with Yorkshire 
pudding, roast 
potatoes and 

gravy 

Chicken 
enchilada with 
baked potato 

wedges 

Wholemeal 
margherita pizza & 
chips with tomato 

sauce 

Dish of the 
day 2 

Veggie meatballs 
with pasta and 
tomato sauce  

Chinese 
vegetable curry 
with mixed rice 

and naan 

Quorn roast with 
stuffing & gravy 

with boiled 
potatoes and 

gravy 

Veggie mince 
pasta Bolognese 

& garlic bread 

Cheese flan with 
chips & tomato 

ketchup 

Oven baked 
jacket potato 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans. 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans, 

tuna 
mayonnaise. 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans, 
tuna 
mayonnaise. 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans, 

tuna 
mayonnaise. 

Jacket potato with 
cheese, baked 

beans, tuna 
mayonnaise. 

Sandwich 
option 

Egg Ham Ham Ham Ham 

 Tuna 
mayonnaise 

Tuna 
mayonnaise 

Tuna 
mayonnaise 

Tuna mayonnaise 

Cheese Cheese Cheese Cheese Cheese 

Vegetables Mixed vegetable 
& garden salad 

Green beans, 
baked beans & 

cauliflower 

Spring greens & 
carrots 

Broccoli & 
sweetcorn 

Baked beans & 
garden peas 

Desserts Chocolate and 
banana cake 

with apple smiles 

Flapjack finger Sponge & 
custard 

Lemon & 
blueberry cake 

Frozen toffee 
yoghurt 

 Academisation 

Just a reminder that we are consulting and gathering parent, staff and wider stakeholder views on this 

until the end of this half term.  If you would like to make any comments or have any questions, please just 

email them to enquiries@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk   

3rd Stocksbridge Beaver Colony recruiting for Sept 22 start 
 
We have the following 3 outdoor activities planned for the remainder of the summer programme: 
 
4th July Athletics Skills @ the rugby pitch 6.15pm start 
11th July Rugby Skills @ the rugby pitch 6.15pm start 
18th July walk to Wantley Dragon, start time and venue TBC 
 
Young people (aged 6-8yrs) interested in joining Beavers (boys and girls both welcome) are invited to 
come join in a session to meet with other Beavers and find out more about what we do with a view to 
joining from Sept 22.  
 
Contact Tracy Marshall 07939175118 or Andrew Horsfield 07970610069 for more details. 

 

Lost uniform - Summer Stevenson (Class 1) has lost a blue school logo cardigan. It has her name 

inside on the label.  Could you check if you have it by mistake and if so return it to the school office.  

Thank you.  
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Tweak of the Week: Keep calm, carry on and let’s get to the end of term with our hearing and our 

sanity intact!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children’s out of school achievements this week. Keep them coming.  What they do and 
learn out of school is as important as what they do here.  

  
These two lovely girls did brilliantly in their show 

last weekend.  Well done to all who took part! 
Another wonderful pupil who made her parents 
proud last week with how well she performed!  

  
Another little dancer who performed her socks off 

last week – or should that be her ears! 
She also won 3rd prize in the leisure centre 

competition with a design for a crown for the 
jubilee.  Well done you! 

 

 

 

 

 

Vacancies  

We have vacancies in school for teaching assistants at level 2 and level 3.  We also have a vacancy for a 

Higher Level Teaching Assistant.  The posts are advertised on the Sheffield Council website – this is the 

link.  

We also have a vacancy for a lunchtime supervisor.  This job is for 1 hour 25 mins each day – over 

lunchtime obviously.  This post is not advertised on Sheffield Council website, so if you are interested, 

please pop into the school office.  

Please note that the closing date is Thursday 7th July at 12 noon.  

https://www.sheffield.gov.uk/home/job-vacancies/school-job-listings
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  This week’s praise board  

Annie James, thank you for all your positive comments in class. They bring a smile to everyone's face.  

Corey Brookes has been kind and helpful this week.  

Lennon Krompass has impressed us all with her cobra eggs. She shared lots of facts about snakes and 

reptiles and it was fascinating.  

Nathaniel Tym went home and wrote ten pages about his trip to the seaside!  

Lucy Marsh and Erin Kerfoot have both been superstars with their reading this week. They have made terrific 

progress. Thank you for all of your practise at home.  

Well done Lenny Levitt.  He has been a good friend in Class 7 this week. 

Summer Stevenson skips into school in a morning and it’s just lovely to see. 

Thank you to Alicia-Fifi Kiffin who unknowingly cheered Mrs Townsend up this week.  She went off to the toilet 

singing all the way there, whilst inside and all the way back.  It was lovely to listen to her. 

Izayah Scales for making us laugh with his terrible jokes; they are so terrible you can’t help but laugh! 

Freya Morgan is just so determined. She was really struggling with the letter ‘e’ but she did not give up. No 

wonder she was so proud of herself. 

Seth Hirst was a good sport when he didn’t win at the giraffe game or at bingo.  He just concluded ‘it wasn’t 

his day.’  

Sophie Meaney is a brilliant artist – so careful and so patient.  

 

Holiday Activities for Children Eligible for Free School Meals 

We are writing to you to confirm our Summer Holiday Activities with Food offer to children, young people & families in 

Sheffield who receive benefits based/income-based free school meals.  

There are lots of fun free activities for children and young people in receipt of benefits-related free school meals, from 

Reception to Y11, to access during the summer break as part of the Sheffield Healthy Holidays programme.   

Each eligible household from Monday, July 4th will receive a letter inviting them to participate in the programme. Our 

booking system will ‘go live on Monday, July 4th at 10 am, there is a full programme of activities with food across 

the city.  

For more information and how to book online, please visit www.sheffieldhealthyholidays.org.  

 Please note children in receipt of universal free school meals are not eligible for this programme.  

The HAF Team 

 

http://www.sheffieldhealthyholidays.org/
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